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Pʢʖnʎʖpɪɗ’ɡ MeȿsaȰɏ Whaɢ’ɡ Oɚ… 
 
August 
 
5th Puberty EducaƟon 
 Free informaƟon 
 evening for Parents 
 only via Zoom 6.30— 
 7.30pm.  The link will 
 be  sent via Seesaw 
 closer  to the date. 
 
5th Monash Waverley 
 Division AFL Lum 
 Reserve Wheelers Hill 
 East and West Oval 
 231-259 Lum Road 
 Wheelers Hill  
 
6th Year 3-6 House 
 AthleƟcs Carnival  
 Bill Sewart AthleƟcs 
 Track 330 Burwood 
 Hwy Burwood East 
 
8th Year 6 Puberty 
 Incursion in classroom 
 
15th Year 6 Puberty 
 Incursion in classroom 
 
21st Book Week Dress up 
 day.  Come along as 
 your favourite book 
 character.  There 
 will be a whole school 
 picnic on the sports 
 ground from 12.40-
 1pm.  Parents and 
 friends are most 
 welcome! 
 
22nd Year 6 Puberty 
 Incursion in classroom 
 
26th & 27th  
School  
ProducƟon -  
Mary Poppins 
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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
CELEBRATING 100 DAYS OF SCHOOLING 
Congratulations to our Foundation students who have        
completed 100 days of school this week. The children have come a 
long way in their journey into full time formal schooling and have 
made huge growth in their learning and maturity. 
We appreciate the partnership that parents and the school play  
together in the development and wellbeing of each student, and it 
is wonderful to all celebrate this significant achievement.  
Yesterday our Prep students and their teachers celebrated 100 days with a fancy 
dress morning where students and staff came dressed representing the number 100. 
What a terrific opportunity to have a special assembly where parents/carers were 
able to attend as well. Staff and students were very convincing in their costumes!  
Also a big thank you to our Parents Club for organising a Photobooth to visit on the 
day. 
The year 6 buddies were excited to visit the prep rooms to celebrate during the day 
and acknowledge their buddy’s milestone. 
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ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
Next Tuesday 6th of August all students from Grade 3-6 will be attending the House Athletics 
Carnival at Bill Sewart Athletics Track in Nunawading. 
Students will parƟcipate in a variety of track and field events. Based on this event and 
other trials at school, the top performers will go on to represent Pinewood at the Waverley 
Central. It will be a jam-packed day and we would love to see as many families come along to 
help or just cheer on the students. 
 
BOOK WEEK CELEBRATION 2024 
This year Book Week will be celebrated from August 19-23 with the theme ‘Reading is Magic’.      
Students will focus on the magical feelings you can get when reading to someone, with someone 
and on your own, during classroom acƟviƟes throughout the week.  
On Wednesday August 21, we will have a whole school dress up day. There will be no morning     
assembly, but we will have a whole school picnic out the back of the school from 12.40-1.00.        
Parents and young siblings are welcome to join us for lunch. If it is wet, students will eat in their 
classrooms and share their costumes via an online assembly. 
Remember you can dress up as a book character and/or just bring a favourite book along to share 
with your class. You may like to work with a partner or a group when deciding what to wear. 
Reading is Magic! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
YARD SUPERVISION 
Our school yard is supervised by staff from 8:45am-9am, during recess and lunch, and from 3:30pm-
4:45pm each day.  Outside of these times students should be supervised by parents, for their own 
safety. 
We ask that if you are going to need to drop off students early or are running late, that you organise 
for them to attend OSHClub or make other arrangements.  OSHClub Phone Number: 0409 906 462 
We understand that at times situations occur that are unavoidable, and if this is the case please   
contact the school office. 
 

ROAD SAFETY-Road Safety on Pinewood Drive.   
 I would again remind families that it is illegal to do a U-turn in 
front of the school. This is for the safety of all students and 
families. There have been many near misses reported and  
observed and we would hate for a traffic collision to occur 
and risk the safety of anybody. Please, can I ask all drivers to 
have consideration for other road users and pedestrians and 
make a safe choice. 

 
Andrew Thomas 
Assistant Principal 
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What’s In a Name-Exploring GraffiƟ and Street Art Styles 
 
 
The Year Five students experimented with a variety of fonts and leƩering techniques to produce these won-
derfully striking representaƟons of their names. They used poster paints and paint markers to complete their 
work, adding detail and interest to the finished design. The completed pieces were mounted on a brick wall 
backdrop, providing further interest to the artwork. Well done to all featured arƟsts in Year Five. 
 
Ms Francine and Mr BarreƩ 
Visual Arts Department 
 
Ms Francine and Mr BarreƩ 
Visual Arts Department 



STUDENT OF THE WEEK  
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Ready for Pinewood Primary School Parents.… Download and use the Qkr 
App   today! 

Who	is	Qkr	for? 
 

 

 

 

 

Schools, Parents Club, and Parents : 

· Reduce the burden of exisƟng administraƟve tasks 
· Ease of use for parents leads to increased revenue and Ɵmeliness of payments 
· Families can pay quickly, conveniently and securely 
· Make faster, more convenient payments from a secure mobile app anywhere and at any Ɵme 
· Website payment alternaƟve for parents and carers without a smartphone or tablet 
· Track transactions easily with online receipts 
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